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AVİM is in sorrow over the passing away of Prof. Norman Stone, member of the our instition's 
Editorial Board and our Review of Armenian Studies and Ermeni Aratırmaları journals'
 Editorial/Advisory Boards, on 18 June 2019 in Budapest.

We would like to express our condolences to the family, colleagues and loved ones of  renowned 
scholar Prof. Norman Stone whose studies served for better understanding of the 1915 events. 
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